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HEALTH SCREENING

REFERRAL LETTER

Date: June 23, 2023

Dear Parent / Guardian,

Albemarle County Public Schools performed health screenings to identify students who have difficulties or who may be at risk for problems. The hearing, vision, speech and language as well as fine and gross motor skills of students is vital for classroom learning. It is important for us to identify any barriers to learning that can be corrected. Your child’s health screening results suggest that they should have a professional exam.

It is important to your child’s school success to have a professional evaluation. If a problem is found and corrected, it may help your child be more successful in their schoolwork. Just because a student has not complained about difficulties, it should not be assumed there are no problems.

Student name:
Date of screening(s):


Your child failed the following screening(s):

Hearing


Vision


Details of Screening of Concern:




Speech and Language Fine Motor




Gross Motor


Should you have any questions, comments or concerns please contact me using a method below:

.

Email:
Phone:


Address:


Sincerely,

10.02 – 6/2023

